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 Weekly Newsletter 
Monday 11th September 
We had a great first week back in school.  The children settled well into 
their new classes.  It has been lovely to have everyone back in school together! 
 

Now we are in to the second week, KS2 children are encouraged to walk round to 
their classrooms independently from the playground.  The school gates will be closed 
promptly at 9am. Thank you for your support.   

Dates for your diary  
Wednesday 13th September   - Year 4 Trip to Tatton Park 
Wednesday 20th - Fri 22nd  September - Year 6 Residential to Robin Wood 
W/B 25th September     - Book Fair in School  
Tues 26th and Wed 27th September  - Meet The Teacher Events  
Thursday 28th September     - Year 5 Camp on the field  
Monday 2nd October @ 5.30pm   PTA ~ Annual General Meeting  
          Everyone Welcome  

W/B 9th October       - Multi Faith Week, more info to follow 

Label items & Uniform 
Thank you for supporting our high standards for uniform.  The children look so 
smart!  All clothing needs to be labelled with children’s names.  It helps us return 
clothing quickly to the right child.   A reminder that only small stud earrings are to 
be worn.  Please can we  encourage children w ith hair longer than shoulder 
length to have it tied back.  It is much smarter, safer and reduces spread of head 
lice.  

Welcome to our new Families  
A warm welcome to our new families, 
please contact any member of staff if 
there is anything you are unsure of.  
We hope you feel welcomed into our     
Unsworth School community. 
 

Well done to these superstars!  They were all chosen for a 

Values Certificate this week.   

Nia, Charlie K, James F, Harlie, Niall, Isabelle, 

Alice, Cienna, Nicole, Emelia, Mayzie, Andrew 

Office Staff  
Mrs Hutchinson, Mrs Ahmad and Mrs 
Unsworth run our school.  They are 
always so accommodating and     
helpful.  Please contact them via 
email or phone. Our school office 
email is unsworth@bury.gov.uk. 

mailto:unsworth@bury.gov.uk
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Always on the ‘Green Star’ in class!  
This week’s class winners were:      Year 2 & Year 5 

They enjoyed 10 minutes extra play! Well done to all our children that have 
 followed the rules all week and remained on the green star! 

Specialist Teachers  
 

This year we have some specialist teachers support-
ing us to deliver PE and Music lessons.  Miss Katie 
Geelan will be teaching music in school.  She will 
work with all classes over the year.  For the first 
half of the year Year 5 will learn to play the violin.  
Year 2 and Year 1 will enjoy Music lessons with Miss Geelan this half term.  

 
Mr Biggar will be teaching PE across school on Tuesdays and 
Thursdays.  Mrs Cooper From Funtime will be teaching PE on a 
Friday afternoon to Year 5 this half term.  

PTA Annual General Meeting  
Monday 2nd October  at 

5.30pm 
CHANGE OF DATE 

 

It would be great to have some new  
members joining our fabulous team on 
the PTA.  If you’re interested in finding 
out more and can offer some support, 
please come along.  The meeting will be 
no longer than an hour. 

Classes & Staffing  
These are the staff that will be working in classes.  Some staff work across more 
than one class.  
Reception: Mrs Newton, Mrs Sherlock, Miss Bowden, Mrs Channon, Mrs Crowe 
Year 1:  Miss McDermott, Mrs Garvey, Miss Costin, Mrs Sherlock 
Year 2: Mrs Watt, Miss Corr, Mrs Darby 
Year 3: Miss Fletcher, Miss Sandland, Miss Melia,  Mrs Lloyd, Miss Dooley 
Year 4: Miss Tailor, Mrs Howarth, Mrs Liberman, Mrs Marshall, Mrs Baker 
Year 5: Mrs Ali, Miss Cooke, Mrs Darby 
Year 6: Mr Garside, Miss Leech, Mr Torr, Miss Melia, Miss Brophy 

 

Reminder: Please register if you have 
not already. When registered, you will 
be asked for your mobile number 
which the app will check to our pupil 
database to verify that you are a par-
ent or carer. This means we can then 
send you individual messages when 
required. The messages are sent via 
different channels and you can select 
which channels you wish to follow. We 
recommend selecting the Unsworth 
Primary channel plus the channel for 
your child’s year group and any other 
groups your child may be involved in.  

Parking 

Please do not park on Blackley Close.  
Please park carefully and do not block 
neighbours driveways.  Thank you for 

your support.  


